
 
From: Jackie Bartlett [mailto:   
Sent: 03 October 2021 08:40 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: P P Development  

 

Stop this development and save the environment and flood plain and save the animals it’s 
wrong and once done it cannot be reversed. Councillor Wimble is living in la la land and has 

not got the views of us Hythe residents. 
 

I’ve lived here 14 years and have 3 children and we do not need a swimming pool. The road 

moved will impact on the canal so stop now. It will be another blot on the landscape. He 
owns a sweet shop, hardly a busy business to get the residents in talking.  
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